
 
NOTICE FOR PUBLIC REVIEW AND  

SOLICITATION OF COMMENTS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the City of Carlsbad is accepting public comments on the draft FY 2019-
2020 CAPER prior to the submission to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD).  The CAPER summarizes the expenditure of funds and accomplishments for activities 
funded under the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program during the FY 2019-
2020 program year (July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020).  
 
The CDBG program is funded by HUD and is intended to finance projects/services that provide 
direct benefit to lower income residents.  Resident participation is critical to the success of the 
Carlsbad CDBG program.  Therefore, the city invites all community members to consider the 
needs of lower income people within Carlsbad and to provide comments on the draft CAPER.  
 
The draft CAPER is available for public comment and review during a 15-day period, from Dec. 
14, 2020 – Dec. 28, 2020.  The draft CAPER can be found on the City’s website at 
www.carlsbadca.gov  or by special request by contacting Nancy Melander, by phone at 760-331-
8322 or by e-mail at nancy.melander@carlsbadca.gov.   
 
If you have questions or wish further information, please contact Nancy Melander, Program 
Manager.  , by phone at 760-434-2812, by e-mail at nancy.melander@carlsbadca.gov or by mail 
to the City  
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